Pres message

Finally the days are getting a little longer and a bit warmer. | don't know about you but this has
seemed like a very long winter to me. Perhaps because it was rather on the dull side, not
enough sunny days. | love cold days when the sun is shining and the snow squeaks when you
walk. As long as there are enough layers between me and the cold air, of course!

It's election time for the guild again. We are looking for a president, vice president, treasurer,
secretary, and program committee members. The hostesses have kindly agreed to stay on for
another year. | will stay on as president if necessary but we really need a vice. So please come
ready to try something new!

We will also show the DVD of the CQA show from St. Catherine's last year. There are some
really amazing quilts. We will also have all the usual things, the raffle, show and tell.

Looking ahead the Northcott challenge reveal will be in April and the block of the month reveal is
coming in May. Lots of time to get those two projects done. We will be welcoming Michelle Dunn
of Kallisti Quilts as our guest speaker in April. She will have some items available for purchase.

See you Tuesday!



